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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA 
REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL FOR FRIDAY, JUNE 29, 2007

PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
No. 751

Washington, D.C., June 28, 2007
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency in connection with recent events in Colombia, in particular the assassination by the FARC of 11 deputies of the province of Valle, who had been kidnapped since 2002.

The Government of Colombia deeply regrets these acts and would appreciate the support of the international community and the condemnation of these assassinations.  We therefore request the convocation as soon as possible, for tomorrow, Friday, June 29, 2007, of a special meeting of the Permanent Council to consider this sensitive matter.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Juan Claudio Morales

Chargé d’Affaires, a.i.
His Excellency
José Miguel Insulza
Secretary General 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C. 
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